
 

1 
 

The Water Drop 
 Winter/Spring 2023 

 

 

Morgan County Partnership for Water Quality 

 

Bill Dials -Stormwater Coordinator 

bdials@morgancounty.in.gov 

765-342-1064 

 

Rachel Peine 

Educator 

swed@morgancounty.in.gov 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Morgan County Partnership for Water 

Quality is a group of five local governments 

working together to meet our National 

Pollution Discharge Elimination System 

Stormwater Permit. Our mission is to bring 

stormwater pollution awareness, 

preventions and solutions for the residents 

of Morgan County through public education 

and community involvement.  

 

Did you know that The Morgan County Partnership for 

Water Quality has a new website, Facebook page and 

Instagram? 
https://mcpwq.org 

https://www.facebook.com/Morgan-County-Partnership-

for-Water-Quality-106226147941275 

https://www.instagram.com/mcpwq46151/ 
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It is that time of year again!  

 

Every year the Morgan County Partnership for Water 

Quality hosts the White River Clean Up.  This annual 

event is a great way for you to help the White River and 

Morgan County.  Become part of this event by signing 

up and sharing the information with your friends and 

family!  This year the White River Clean Up date is set 

for Saturday, March 11, 2023 .   

We have had great turn outs with volunteer 

participation the last few years, we are eager to see 

numbers continue to grow.  If you want to volunteer, 

sign up!  You will receive a FREE T-Shirt AND a FREE 

Lunch! Be sure to sign up so we can order enough t-

shirts.   

In 2022, we had to reschedule the White River Clean 

Up.  On the original date there was flooding and it was 

not safe to be near the river.  We had a new date in 

April.  We still had a great turn out! In 2022 the 

volunteers filled a 15 yard dumpster with litter and 

debris. A trailer FULL of tires was collected and taken to 

.ƛƎ hΩ ¢ƛǊŜǎ ƛƴ aƻƻǊŜǎǾƛƭƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǇǊƻǇŜǊ ŘƛǎǇƻǎŀƭΦ  

 With a great number of community members, we also 

had several school groups show up!!  The students that 

participated were able to obtain our signatures for 

volunteer hours required for their club.  If you or your 

school group need volunteer hours ς Let me know!  We 

can make it happen! 

 We start out at Three Rivers S.R.A. for a brief meeting 

and groups are then dispatched to stay at Three Rivers, 

go to Paragon Access Site or Henderson Ford Access 

Site. This year we are happy to announce we are adding 

the NEW boat ramp at Waverly Park!  We will have four 

areas to focus on cleaning up around the White River in 

Morgan County.  The areas we normally focus on are 

Three Rivers, Paragon Boat Ramp, and Henderson Ford 

Public Access.  This year we are able to add in the NEW 

Waverly Park Boat Ramp!   

The White River Clean Up has a date - 

March 11, 2023 at 9:00am. Meet us at the 

Three Rivers S.R.A. just off State Road 67 

(4715 IN-67, Martinsville, IN).  

Once you get to Three River S.R.A. we ask that you sign 

in.  At 9:00a we will have a brief meeting before dividing 

into 4 groups. One group will go to the Paragon Access 

Point, one group will go to the Henderson Ford Access 

Point, one group will go to Waverly Park Boat Ramp, 

and the other group will stay at Three Rivers. 

Like the past years, the Morgan County Partnership for 

Water Quality is treating the volunteers to a free 

lunch after the clean up! LǳƴŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ DŀǘǘƛΩǎ tƛȊȊŀ ƛƴ 

Martinsville on the 39 bypass. We are looking 

ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŎƭŜŀƴ ǳǇΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ  

opportunity to come out and help your local river! 

 

Please visit our website: mcpwq.org to sign up 

to volunteer at the clean up! Or click here to go 

directly to the registration page.  By signing up early this 

allows supplies ready for our volunteers. Looking 

forward to seeing you all at White River! 

 

  

https://mcpwq.org/
https://forms.gle/9yA53FgHCQA2sKgf9


 

3 
 

The Water Drop 
 Winter/Spring 2023 

Some photos from previous White River Clean Ups 

 

  

 

Pictures of  Previous  

White R iver Clean 

Ups  

Thank you 

Volunteers!!!  
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Happy New Year from the Morgan County Partnership for Water Quality!  We wanted to share what we participated in 

this last year and we are looking forward to good 2023! 

нлнн ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ȅŜŀǊ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ aƻǊƎŀƴ /ƻǳƴǘȅ tŀǊǘƴŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŦƻǊ ²ŀǘŜǊ vǳŀƭƛǘȅΩǎ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƻǊΦ ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŀǘ ǎŀƛŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 

hopeful that 2023 will be even more engaging.  

In 2022 we were able to venture out and talk to campers, kids, and adults about rain gardens.  Our annual event is the 

White River Clean Up.  Originally scheduled to take place in March, we changed the date due to flooding and unsafe 

conditions for volunteers.  The White River Clean Up took place in April. I had two (2) young ladies help me with the 

clean-up.  They were part of the National Junior Honor Society.  Many Thanks to Michaela and Allyson! We had over 50 

volunteers show up and help clean up the White River public access points. This was a great way to help keep our 

watersheds clean.  

4-H mini-camp was a fun and engaging time with the mini-campers.  A lesson about rain gardens was taught to some 

eager kiddos. This was a fun and a little messy hands on project for the 4-H mini campers.  They were given a plastic 

water bottle (recycled) cut in half.  We talked about the different layers in a rain garden and how those different layers 

help filter out pollutants.  I also had two (2) youth helpers and Lisa from Morgan County Soil and Water Conservation 

District help in this lesson.   

Lisa from Morgan County Soil and Water Conservation District invited me to join her at the Mooresville Public Library to 

present the Rain Garden in a Bottle lesson to the Public.  We had great turn out and the project was a fun hit!  

We joined Morgan County Recycling and Morgan County Soil & Water Conservation District at the Morgan County Fair.  

We had a display in the merchants building. We were able to talk with many local people about watersheds. Some folks 

found where they lived on our map to see what watershed they lived in.  

hŎǘƻōŜǊ ōǊƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ CŀǊƳŜǊǎΩ 5ŀȅΦ ²ƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ tǳǊŘǳŜ 9ȄǘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ aƻǊƎŀƴ /ƻǳƴǘȅ 

Soil were able to set up the ever-popular Duck Derby. During this fun time, we were able to teach about keeping our 

waters clean. I also spent an afternoon with Community Corrections, Morgan County Soil & Water Conservation District 

and MCNIPP (Morgan County Native & Invasive Partnership) working on Bush Honeysuckle along the White River at Old 

Town Waverly Park. 

Twice a year we join Morgan County Recycle and participate in Tox Away Day. Morgan County residents are able to bring 

hazardous household chemicals, tires, appliances, amongst many other items. During this time, we are able to collect 

prescription drugs and dispose of them safely and properly.  

We at Morgan County Partnership for Water Quality are looking forward for more opportunities to engage with the 

community. Please contact Rachel at: swed@morgancounty.in.gov to learn more.

  

A Look Back at 2022 
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